Welcome to THE STAR Church Family.
This is Pastor Beavers and |I'm super excited about your decision for baptism.

Please prepare to:

(1)Come to step 4 of Star University on Saturday May 6, 2023 at 10AM at our
Birmingham Campus where we will provide the following: assistance to complete
our new member course for those who haven’t {The Completion of Star University
is important to your growth in the Christian Faith}, a church tour, and a ministry fair
that gives a wide range of options for a place to serve in God's Kingdom.

(2)Arrive at Sunday worship 8:15AM Come to THE STAR Church Birmingham. Our

Baptism Ceremony will be held 9AM-9:55AM before the start of Sunday Worship
at T0AM.

(3)Bring a change of clothes. We will provide a T-Shirt for you to be baptized in, a
photo of your baptism, and a certificate of baptism.

(4)Invite and bring your family and friends.
On behalf of THE STAR Church family, I’'m honored to have you in God's Kingdom.
If you have any questions please contact Deacon Tilandril Moss Harris at 205-

383-3540 or email talandril@yahoo.com.
Sincerely,

Pastor Beavers
THE STAR Church, Senior Pastor



